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Docket No. 70-1257

Advanced Nuclear Fuels Corporation
2101 Horn Rapids Road
P. O. Box 130
Richland, Washington 99352-0130.

Attention: Mr. Charles W. Malody, Manager
Regulatory Compliance

Gentlemen:

Please re) lace the report attached to our January 7 1991 letter with the
enclosed 1RC Inspection Report 70-1257/90-04. Our letter dated January,7,
1991, was inadvertently issued with an incorrect version of the inspection
report.
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Sincerely,
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# Ross A. Scarano Director

DivisionofRadiationSafety
and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 70-1257/90-04
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